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Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Texas already redrew its
congressional maps in 2021, but now
Donald Trump and national
Republicans are demanding a second
redraw, not because of new Census
data, but to protect their grip on
power as MAGA extremism loses
ground. In response, Governor Abbott
called a rushed special legislative
session just one week after
devastating floods hit communities
across the state, choosing political
manipulation over disaster relief.

This mid-decade redistricting is not
normal. It’s a calculated, anti-
democratic power grab.

Lawmakers have 30 days to redraw the
maps, with no requirement for
transparency, public input, or fair
representation. We deserve a process
that is transparent and accessible.

Please table this ridiculous attempt
to keep Republicans in complete
control of Texas and wait until the
next census.




